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Easter at Regency on Whidbey  
Regency on Whidbey Residents found many ways to celebrate the Easter Holiday this year. In 

Assisted Living, Resident had two days of Easter Crafts. At one, they were able to create an Easter 

decoration for their living space utilizing cute wood cut-outs from the Dollar Store. The following 

week, Residents were encouraged to take a stroll down Memory Lane by dying Easter Eggs, 

however this year we used plastic eggs instead of hard-boiled. On Easter Sunday, Residents in both 

Assisted Living and Memory Care were treated to a special Easter meal prepared by our 

extraordinary Dietary Staff. This was the first holiday since 2020 where family and friends were 

invited to join Residents in the Dining Room and we look forward to more in the future. Memory 

Care Residents had a festive Easter photo shoot in addition to their meal. We concluded the 

festivities on Easter Monday with our annual Resident Easter Egg Hunt, where Assisted Living 

Residents searched for nearly 300 eggs filled with sweet treats. Two Residents found the coveted 

golden eggs which contained a little spending cash.  

We had a wonderful Easter Season at Regency on Whidbey, and we hope you did as well. 



  

 

Regency on Whidbey’s 

Management Team 
 

Wilma Jo Flaherty 

Executive Director 

 

Kathleen Pendleton MN/RN 

Wellness Director 

 

Anelyn Ronquillo LPN 

AL Nurse Manager 

 

Mandy Gibbs LPN 

MC Nurse Manager 

 

Bonnie Patterson 

Business Office Manager 

 

Teri Mendiola 

Community Relations 

Director 

 

Lanida Brophy 

AL Life Enrichment Director 

 

Shawnna Hodges 

MC Life Enrichment Director 

 

Annette Krugel 

Dietary Manager 

 

Anne Hofferth 

Payroll/HR Director 

 

Jeff Lujan 

Maintenance Director 

 

Rizaleen “Riza” Tito 

MC Resident Care Coordinator 

 

Rebecca Letendre 

AL Resident Care Coordinator 

Staff 

• Annamarie Crawford—5/4 

• Julia Burgos—5/12 

• Shy Yaklyvich—5/13 

• Jodi “Becca” Pommer—5/14 

• Arlene Wylie—5/15 

• Alma Ababa—5/18 

• Mae Peterson—5/23 

Residents 

• Alene Bergan—5/1 

• Dagny Dewitt—5/5 

• Henny Bartholemeus—5/7 

• Gloria Mouw—5/14 

• Nancy Wilson—5/23 

• Jerome Bergan—5/28 

• Michael Price—5/31 

Are available on  

Tuesdays and Thursdays 

by appointment ONLY 

11:00am—3:00pm 

Friday, May 9th  
Mother’s Day Open House 

 

 

 
 

Thursday, July 17th 
Regency on Whidbey’s 

 25th Anniversary  

Open House 

 

 

 
 
 

Saturday, July 26th 
Regency on Whidbey’s  

25th Anniversary  

Americana Picnic 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday, August 29th  
Regency on Whidbey’s  

Rock-a-Thon  

to End Alzheimer’s  

 

 
 

While we celebrate  
Anne Hofferth’s retirement, we 
would also like to congratulate 
two existing Staff members on 

their new positions.  
 

Rebecca Letendre will be our 
new Payroll and  

Human Resources Director. 
  

Amanda Nash will be moving 
from her position as Med. Tech. 
to take over as Assisted Living 

Resident Care Coordinator.  
 



 

 

Regency on Whidbey’s  

Front door is 

 unlocked from  
8:30am—5:00pm 

Daily 
Please schedule visits 

appropriately. 
 

If you will be visiting  

or returning to the 

building after 5:00pm, 

please contact the front 

desk for the door code. 
 
 

Thank you!! 

Door 
Hours 

Traveling the 
Dementia Journey 

Together 
 

Regency on Whidbey 

invites you to join our  

Memory Care  

Support Group  
 

The 2nd Thursday of 

the Month 

2:00pm—3:30pm 
 

Regency Assisted 

Living Building  

3rd Floor Day Room 

 
 

 

 

    After Hour      

         Calls 
It is best to call during  

normal business hours,  
8:30am—5:00pm 

 

While we apologize for any 
inconvenience, after 5 o’clock 

Staff are working to care for 
your loved one, and are not 

always able to take calls.  

We appreciate your 
understanding!! 

Regency’s  
Beauty Salons 

Jennifer Stinson 
 

Memory Care  
Thursday  9:00-1:00 

 

Assisted Living  
Thursday 1:00-5:00 

 

Schedule an appointment  

by calling… 

564-209-8212  

Regency on Whidbey would like 
to congratulate, Anne Hofferth 
on her upcoming retirement.  

 

Anne grew up in Southern 
California, and graduated with a 

Masters in Gerontology from  
Cal State Fullerton. When asked 

why she chose Gerontology,  
Anne stated that she had 

“volunteered at a skilled nursing 
facility when she was thirteen, 

and loved it.” After college, Anne 
ran an Adult Day Care for the 

YMCA in California.  
 

Later, Anne and her husband, 
Tim,  would move to Anacortes to 
be near his family.  After a brief 
time in retail, Anne was hired as 

an Office Manager for the  
soon-t0-open Chandler Square. 
She would later be hired to help 

open another new community, as 
Office Manager of the LaConner 

Retirement Inn. 
 

On April 3rd 2003, Anne was 
hired at Regency on Whidbey. 

She began her 22 years of service 
as the Front Desk Receptionist. 

Her next position would be as the 
Activity Director for both 

Assisted Living and Memory 
Care. Finally, Anne took the 
position of Administrative 

Assistant before becoming the 
Human Resources Director about 

10 years ago.  
 

Anne is unsure what retirement 
will look like. She wants to  

catch-up on her scrapbooking 
and hopes to do some traveling 
with Tim. One thing she is sure 
of, she will miss our Residents 

and Staff terribly. 
 

Please join us in  thanking Anne 
for her many years of service. 

Happy Retirement, Anne!! 

We are excited to announce that at 

a recent Regency-Pacific 

Management Conference,  

Regency on Whidbey was selected 

out of thirty-eight communities to 

receive the Extra Mile Award for 

Outstanding Customer Service.  

Our Executive Director, Wilma Jo 

Flaherty was honored with two 

awards that evening.  

The Golden Anchor Award for 

unwavering commitment to 

excellence, and the Assisted Living 

Executive Director of the Year 

awarded for leaders who inspire 

and empower their employees.  
 

Congratulations!! 



 

More Easter 



Memory Care 

Moments 



1040 SW Kimball Drive  ~ Oak Harbor, WA 98277 

360-279-0933 


